

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

301 King Street, Suite 3500 Alexandria, Virginia 22314-3211

BRUCE JOHNSON Acting City Manager

703.746.4300 Fax: 703.838.6343

August 17, 2011

Ms. Nancy Jennings, President Seminary Hill Association, Inc. 2115 Marlboro Drive Alexandria, Virginia 22304

Dear Ms. Jennings:

I am pleased to accept your recommendation of Tom Fulton as the Seminary Hill Association's representative to the Fort Ward Park and Museum Area Ad Hoc Stakeholder Advisory Group. A letter of appointment to the Advisory Group has been sent to Mr. Fulton.

The Advisory Group's charge is important – to provide recommendations on the appropriate balance of park use by bringing community values, knowledge, ideas and advice into the process of creating a management plan for Fort Ward Park and Museum Area and acting as liaisons for neighborhoods and other interested parties in the management plan development process. The City very much appreciates their willingness to participate in this effort.

I have no doubt that the Advisory Group's work will be enhanced by Mr. Fulton's contributions, and am confident that he will find the experience both enjoyable and rewarding.

Sincerely,

Bruce Johnson

Acting City Manager

Enclosure: Fort Ward Park and Museum Area Ad Hoc Stakeholder Advisory Group Roster